
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL, GOVERNMENT POLYTECHNIC, BHUBANESWAR 

No 1914 /GPB, dated the 21 

NOTICE FOR BOYS & LADIES HOSTEL ADMISSION

This is for information regarding hostel admission for the academic 

session 2021-22. Those students who want to take admission into boys & ladies 

hostel are required to apply in plain paper addressing to the Principal, Government 

Polytechnic, Bhubaneswar and they are to submit the application form with Xerox 

copy of qualifying examination certificate. The completed application must reach the 

undersigned on or before 21* October 2021. The newly admitted students may mail 

their appication to principalgpbbsr@gmail.com or physically submit their 

application to the undersigned or before 21.10.2021.

Principa Ixl2 
Government Polytechnic

Bhubaneswar
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